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Comments: We have owned a cabin on Holland creek just downstream from the lake since 1969. We can kayak

up the creek into the lake and we enjoy the beauty of the lake as it is.

We wouldn't mind the renovation of the existing lodge and cabins because they are outdated, but the building of

a new lodge and 26 new cabins would take away from the esthetic values of Holland Lake.

Holland Lake already has an extremely high usage during the summer. Adding all of this would make using the

lake that much more crowded. Even now, with all the ski boats and jet skis, it is dangerous for kayakers and

canoeists because the power boats don't know the rules about staying a safe distance away from these crafts.

The groundwater is very high around the lake. What is a huge septic system going to do to the water in the lake?

I would like to think an EIS would have to be completed before any approvals of this project go forward.

The road to the lodge and trailhead is already full of potholes and ruts. It needs be fixed now but receives very

little or no attention for the people going camping in the USFS campgrounds or wanting to use the trailhead.  I

don't recall the last time the road was graded. The increased traffic will have a detrimental impact on a road that

is already in horrible shape! Are the developers going to pay to have the road paved or pay for the roads upkeep

if it is to remain dirt?

We would like you to say no to this proposal as it is currently lain out.

 


